
 

 

 
 
TPB CIRCULAR NO. 2020 -  
 

FOR  : ALL DOT ACCREDITED TOURISM ESTABLISHMENTS 
 
DATE  : 30 April 2020 
 
SUBJECT         :  WAIVER OF PARTICIPATION FEES FOR THE PRIVATE SECTOR  

PARTNERS FOR THE SECOND SEMESTER OF 2020  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
With the approval of the Tourism Secretary, we are pleased to inform our industry 
partners that the Tourism Promotions Board (TPB) is waiving the participation fees for all 
its upcoming international projects in the second semester of F.Y 2020. 
 
We believe in the resiliency of the travel and tourism industry and we are one in looking 
for ways to cushion the impact in facing the new normal. We hope that this step will 
encourage our stakeholders in joining the Corporation in its participation in international 
trade, M.I.C.E. and consumer fairs and business missions and in the implementation of its 
institutional activities.  
 
Attached for reference is the list of International Trade, M.I.C.E and Consumer Fairs and 
Business Missions that the TPB is implementing or participating in for 2020. 
 
The TPB wishes to be of constant service during this pandemic and remains faithful to 
work even more actively with its stakeholders in our path to tourism recovery. 
 
For our partners’ information. Thank you. 

 
 
MARIA ANTHONETTE C. VELASCO-ALLONES  
Chief Operating Officer  
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